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To our Arkansas Legislators,

Protecting the beautiful Buffalo River Valley from contaminants that result
from industrial farming operations is imperative to the survival of the
river and the people who reside here. Some of the people that live here
get their water directly out of the river - they're not on city water. What
would they do? What would happen the the farmers if their land was
poisoned by river full of feces and nitrates?? Please, continue to stand
up to farms like C&H and make the block against them permanent and
widespread. | know you love Arkansas just like I do. Please protect this
gorgeous place.

Miranda Jacky
Jasper, Arkansas
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